
These are the most important years of a child’s development and YOU can make a lifetime impact by providing quality 
licensed care.  Your licensed childcare program can support the local economy as a whole by allowing parents to work/

return to work. 

Benefits of launching a childcare business: 
 

Financial Stability - You’ll experience greater financial stability by planning your childcare program as a busi-
ness with a business plan. 

 

Earn While You Stay Home with your Kids - You’ll be able to stay home with your children while making 
money. 

  

Business Planning - By planning your entry into the business of childcare, your work invested in the begin-
ning will help minimize awkward or uncomfortable situations around the cost of care down the road.  
You’ll start your business knowing the amounts that you’ll need to charge to cover your salary and ex-
penses, plan for the unexpected and to earn a profit while operating a high-quality childcare program.  

 

Needed Service – Childcare is in high demand in the Flathead Valley.  Families are seeking care for children of 
all ages so that parents and family members can return to the workforce. 

 

Best Beginnings Scholarship - As a licensed program, you’ll be able to accept Best Beginnings funds. 
 

CACFP reimbursement – Child and Adult Care Food program. 
 

Financial Incentives – The Nurturing Center offers $500-$3000 financial incentives for new program start-up. 
 

Support, Information, & Emergency Planning from the Nurturing Center. 
 

Referrals from Nurturing Center- As the Nurturing Center receives inquiries for available childcare spaces, 
they are only referred to licensed care programs.  

 

Reduced liability – You’ll be operating a quality program where you’re taking proper measures to ensure 
child and facility safety.  

 

Existing business space – you may already be able to utilize your existing home/commercial space (35sf per 
child 

This project is funded in whole or in part under a contract with the Montana Department of Public Health and 
Human Services. The statements herein do not necessarily reflect the opinion of the Department. 


